
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24029C1
The proposed legislation will consolidate governance for emergency and public safety
communications by merging the Idaho Emergency Communications Commission (ECC) and the
Statewide Interoperability Executive Council (SIEC). The public safety community is seeking
a convergence of public safety communications. This convergence recognizes that advances in
technology can support a public safety communications ecosystem where 9-1-1, dispatch, device
interoperability and information sharing are accomplished seamlessly. The current fragmented
governance approach does not support adequate coordination. Furthermore, the current scope of
these governing bodies does not provide for coordinated strategic planning for all components of
public safety communications.

FISCAL NOTE
No Fiscal Impact
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